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BY E-MAIL 
November 4, 2021 
 
 
Jennifer Teskey 
Norton Rose Fulbright Canada LLP 
222 Bay St Suite 3000 
Toronto, ON M5K 1E7 
jennifer.teskey@nortonrosefulbright.com 
 
 
Dear Ms. Teskey: 
 
Re: DTE Lake Erie Generation, Inc. 
 Notice of Proposal under Section 81 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 

OEB File No. EB-2021-0245 
  
On September 10, 2021, DTE Lake Erie Generation, Inc. filed a notice of proposal 
under section 81 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 (OEB Act). 
 
The notice was filed with respect to the intention of DTE Lake Erie Generation, to 
acquire a transmission line in Ontario.  
 
This letter is to inform you that, having considered the criteria under section 82 of the 
OEB Act, the OEB does not intend to issue a notice of review of the proposal. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
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